
MESSAGE FROM GOVERNOR MIKE DEWINE 

 

Due to confusion related to Governor DeWine’s press conference on Wednesday, May 12th, the 

following letter was sent to all Superintendents and Educational Leaders in Ohio, clarifying the 

State’s order, especially as it relates to public schools in Ohio.  

 

 


